
 
Request for Change in FCC ID 

 Date: 15/11/2024 

Federal Communications Commission 
Equipment Authorization Branch 
7435 Oakland Mills Rd. 
Columbia MD 21046 

To whom it may concern: 

We,  

Wistron NeWeb Corporation 

20 Park Avenue II Hsinchu Science Park 

308 Hsinchu, Taiwan 

hereby request for a Change of Identification as established by the FCC rules Part 2.933 of Title 47 of the 
Code of Federal Regulations.  

This application from us, Wistron NeWeb Corporation, will establish a new FCC ID: NKR-DLUSWI01NA based 
on FCC ID: 2AAGMGC02SA from Sequans Communications. 

The original grant from Sequans Communications will remain in effect. 

An authorization letter from Sequans Communications is attached. 

The original identification is, 

• FCC ID: 2AAGMGC02SA for which the original grant date is December 13th 2023 

The equipment under our name will be the same and electrically identical as the original. 
Only the FCC ID number is different. 

The new identification will be FCC ID: NKR-DLUSWI01NA 

The original test results are applicable and representative. 

Sincerely, 

Peichun Hsieh 
Sr. Manager 
+886-3-666-7799 
Peichun.Hsieh@wnc.com.tw 

 


